
NOTICE 

9 April 2020 

 

 

All the students pursuing B.Tech programme are hereby informed that as per the instructions of 

Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University, the online classes have been started and the related 

time-table schedule have already been shared by the proctors. 

All the students are advised to take the online classes positively. 

 

 

Director, MSIT 


